OPTION 1
APPETIZER

ACKEE & SALTFISH BITES
Our traditional dish filled with fried
onions, Scotch Bonnet peppers,
tomatoes, and spices wrapped in a sweet
and fluffy dough
E N T R É E

BROWN STEW CHICKEN
Slow cooked brown stew mixed with
brown sugar, thyme garlic, spring onions

CURRY BEEF
Slow-cooked beef seasoned with mixed
herbs, thyme, ginger and scotch bonnet
peppers

SWEET POTATO CURRY
Sweet potato chickpeas cooked with
garlic, spring onions, spinach mixed with
Jamaican herbs
D E S E R T

TOTO CAKE
A combination of grated ginger and
coconut mixed with spices and essences
All mains are served with complimentary
rice and peas, plantains, coleslaw & salad

OPTION 2
APPETIZER

COCKTAIL PATTY
Flakey pastry filled with spicy beef or
vegetable fillings.
E N T R É E

JERK CHICKEN
Slowly grilled chicken smoked in a
traditional Jamaican oil drum, blended
with pimento berries, Nutmeg and a wide
combination of spices

FRIED FISH
Snapper or Escovitch fish seasoned with
Jamaican herbs, fried with garlic, thyme
and scotch bonnet peppers

SWEET POTATO CURRY
Sweet potato chickpeas cooked with
garlic, spring onions, spinach mixed with
Jamaican herbs
D E S E R T

TOTO CAKE
A combination of grated ginger and
coconut mixed with spices and essences
All mains are served with complimentary
rice and peas, plantains, coleslaw & salad

OPTION 3
APPETIZER

JERK WINGS
Slowly grilled wings smoked in a
traditional Jamaican oil drum, blended
with pimento berries, Nutmeg and wide
combination of spices
E N T R É E

CURRY GOAT
Slowly cooked goat meat seasoned with
mixed herbs, thyme, ginger scotch
bonnet peppers

CURRY CHICKEN
Slow-cooked chicken seasoned with
mixed herbs, thyme, ginger and scotch
bonnet peppers

STEAMED CABBAGE
Finely chopped cabbage steamed with
jamaican herbs and spices
D E S E R T

TOTO CAKE
A combination of grated ginger and
coconut mixed with spices and essences
All mains are served with complimentary
rice and peas, plantains, coleslaw & salad

